
Westville Police Service
“Committed to building a safe, healthy, friendly, and engaged community through a high level of policing”

Westville Police Service members responded to 135 calls for service in the month of December 
2020.  Of the calls for the month, 57 criminal investigations, 19 other provincial statues, 5 municipal by-
law enforcement, are 11 motor vehicles related and 43 are other calls to service.

On December 9 and 12 Westville Police Services received a complaint from a local business, Thrive Hair 
Studio of damage to their back door and window being smashed out on these two occasions. The 
damage to the building on both dates appears to have been committed after the business was closed. 
Westville Police Services spoke to surrounding business and neighbours with no additional information 
being disclosed. The Westville Police Service are asking anyone in the public that if they have 
information pertaining to this event, they are asked to contact the station by phoning 902-396-4911 or 
to contact Crime Stoppers by phone to 1-800-222-8477 or visit their website at 
https://crimestoppers.ns.ca/contact-us/ and report to their secure portal.

Westville Police Service received a call regarding used syringes that had been disposed of at a local
business. Westville Police Service quickly responded to retrieve the needle and store in a safe sharp
container. At this time the Westville Police Service would like to take this opportunity to remind the 
public that if anyone finds a syringe and or needle please do not touch it, call the police to have it 
disposed of safely. 

https://crimestoppers.ns.ca/contact-us/

